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Dear Sir/Madam,

I ask you to please not allow the Aquind interconnector project for the following reason:
It's not safe to give a private company with offshore money access to important
infrastructure in a city like Portsmouth, which is crucial for national security.

Considering these reasons, I strongly disagree with the Aquind interconnector project and
ask you to reject it.

Thank you.
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